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AMERICAN IMMIGRATION LAWYERS ASSOCIATION

February 4, 2010
RE:    2010 AILA Midyear CLE Conference
Dear Faculty Member:

Please accept our sincere thanks for your presentation as a member of the distinguished faculty at the American Immigration Lawyers Association’s 2010 Midyear CLE Conference, held at the Marriott Casamagna Puerto Vallarta Resort & Spa, Puerto Vallarta, Mexico, on January 29, 2010.  Evaluations from the attendees were excellent and the conference was very well-received.  
 

We sincerely appreciate your generosity in sharing your insight and expertise with almost 100 conference attendees.  We are very grateful for your personal contributions, without which the success of the conference would not have been possible. We look forward to working with you again on a future AILA event.

Sincerely,
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Heather N. Segal
Chair, Conference Program Committee
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Grace Akers Woods

AILA Director, Education 

